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Subject: Cancellation of Solicitation – Request for Proposals (RFP)  

To All Proposers: 

The Morrow County appreciates your interest and effort in responding to our Request for 
Proposals (RFP) titled Countywide Civil, Structural, and Surveying Engineering 
Services, issued on April 18, 2025 

Please be advised that, in accordance with ORS 279B.100 and applicable Oregon 
Administrative Rules, Morrow County has determined that it is in the public interest to 
cancel this solicitation. As such, the solicitation is hereby formally cancelled, effective 
immediately. 

This decision has been made after careful consideration of [brief reason if appropriate, e.g., 
a shift in agency priorities. The rationale for cancellation has been documented in the 
procurement file, in accordance with state procurement policy. 

We understand and respect the effort required to prepare a proposal, and we thank you for 
your time and interest in doing business with the State of Oregon. Please note that the 
agency assumes no liability for any costs incurred in the preparation or submission of a 
proposal in response to the now-cancelled solicitation. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact Morrow County 
Risk and Procurement Manager, 215 NE Main Ave., Irrigon, OR 97844, 541-989-8166, 
spointer@morrowcountyor.gov 
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